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T¢: "Darren Bilberry, KHSAA" <dbilberry@khsaa.org>

Subject: Copy: Pendleton County High School Title IX Re-Visit Additonal
Inforam | |

From: "Darren Bilberry, KHSAA" <dbilberry@khsaa.org>

Date: Mon, 21 Mar 2011 16:11:45 -0400 (EDT)

The KHSAA has received your re-submission of additional Title 1X information requested by your 2010-
11 Title IX Re-Visit Audit Report on October 18, 2010 regarding your athietic program. The information
submitted has been reviewed and is found to be satisfactory. No further information or action is necessary at
this time. B

Keep in mind that your permanent Title IX File at the school must be kept current with information
pertaining to your athletics program. Copies of all KHSAA required documents should be part of this file and
are subject to “open records requests”.

If we could be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to call anytime.

Darren Bilberry

Assistant Commissioner

Kentucky High School Athletic Association
Telephone- 859-299-5472

Fax: §59-293-5999

E-Mail: dbilberry@khsaa.org

3/21/2011
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Phyllis -

Please send a letter to Pendleton County High School saying that information requested in
reference to the October 18, 2010 school visit has been received and is satisfactory. No
further action is necessary at this time.

thanks,

Kathy

2/28/2011



